




Meeting minutes of Town Council on October 10, 2023

As reviewed, approved, and accepted by the Town Council on November 7, 2023

There being a quorum, Mayor Charles Hendricks called a special meeting of the Town Council to order at 7:32 p.m. The meeting was held using video conferencing.  Council Members Charles Bradsher, Tom Burke, Amy Koval and Christina Pellegrino were present.  The Town Clerk, Assistant Clerks, and approximately three residents and guests were also present. 

Mayor Hendricks: “I will now read into the record a closing statement that is available for public inspection. The Mayor and Council will not reconvene in open session after the closed session. The Mayor and Council will meet in closed session to consult with counsel to obtain legal advice relative to possible amendments to the Town’s Zoning Ordinance as authorized by General Provisions Article Section 3-305(b)(7) of the Open Meetings Act.”
Mayor Hendricks: “I make a motion that the Mayor and Council meet in closed session to consult with counsel to obtain legal advice relative to possible amendments to the Town’s Zoning Ordinance as authorized by General Provisions Article Section 3-305(b)(7) of the Open Meetings Act.” 
Council Member Burke seconded the motion.
Mayor Hendricks then asked if there were any opinions on the matter. There being none, the Town Clerk called the roll to vote on the motion. 
Council Member Bradsher 	YES
Mayor Hendricks 		YES
Council Member Burke	YES
Council Member Koval	YES
Council Member Pellegrino	YES

The meeting closed at 7:34 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
James Schneider
Assistant Clerk
October 10, 2023
